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Statistical and Machine-Learning Data Mining Bruce Ratner 2012-02-28 The second edition of a bestseller, Statistical
and Machine-Learning Data Mining: Techniques for Better Predictive Modeling and Analysis of Big Data is still the only
book, to date, to distinguish between statistical data mining and machine-learning data mining. The first edition,
titled Statistical Modeling and Analysis for Database Marketing: Effective Techniques for Mining Big Data, contained 17
chapters of innovative and practical statistical data mining techniques. In this second edition, renamed to reflect the
increased coverage of machine-learning data mining techniques, the author has completely revised, reorganized, and
repositioned the original chapters and produced 14 new chapters of creative and useful machine-learning data mining
techniques. In sum, the 31 chapters of simple yet insightful quantitative techniques make this book unique in the field
of data mining literature. The statistical data mining methods effectively consider big data for identifying structures
(variables) with the appropriate predictive power in order to yield reliable and robust large-scale statistical models
and analyses. In contrast, the author's own GenIQ Model provides machine-learning solutions to common and virtually
unapproachable statistical problems. GenIQ makes this possible — its utilitarian data mining features start where
statistical data mining stops. This book contains essays offering detailed background, discussion, and illustration of
specific methods for solving the most commonly experienced problems in predictive modeling and analysis of big data.
They address each methodology and assign its application to a specific type of problem. To better ground readers, the
book provides an in-depth discussion of the basic methodologies of predictive modeling and analysis. While this type of
overview has been attempted before, this approach offers a truly nitty-gritty, step-by-step method that both tyros and
experts in the field can enjoy playing with.
RapidMiner Markus Hofmann 2016-04-19 Powerful, Flexible Tools for a Data-Driven World As the data deluge continues in
today’s world, the need to master data mining, predictive analytics, and business analytics has never been greater.
These techniques and tools provide unprecedented insights into data, enabling better decision making and forecasting,
and ultimately the solution of increasingly complex problems. Learn from the Creators of the RapidMiner Software
Written by leaders in the data mining community, including the developers of the RapidMiner software, RapidMiner: Data
Mining Use Cases and Business Analytics Applications provides an in-depth introduction to the application of data
mining and business analytics techniques and tools in scientific research, medicine, industry, commerce, and diverse
other sectors. It presents the most powerful and flexible open source software solutions: RapidMiner and
RapidAnalytics. The software and their extensions can be freely downloaded at www.RapidMiner.com. Understand Each Stage
of the Data Mining Process The book and software tools cover all relevant steps of the data mining process, from data
loading, transformation, integration, aggregation, and visualization to automated feature selection, automated
parameter and process optimization, and integration with other tools, such as R packages or your IT infrastructure via
web services. The book and software also extensively discuss the analysis of unstructured data, including text and
image mining. Easily Implement Analytics Approaches Using RapidMiner and RapidAnalytics Each chapter describes an
application, how to approach it with data mining methods, and how to implement it with RapidMiner and RapidAnalytics.
These application-oriented chapters give you not only the necessary analytics to solve problems and tasks, but also
reproducible, step-by-step descriptions of using RapidMiner and RapidAnalytics. The case studies serve as blueprints
for your own data mining applications, enabling you to effectively solve similar problems.
IBM SPSS Modeler Essentials Keith McCormick 2017-12-26 Get to grips with the fundamentals of data mining and predictive
analytics with IBM SPSS Modeler About This Book Get up–and-running with IBM SPSS Modeler without going into too much
depth. Identify interesting relationships within your data and build effective data mining and predictive analytics
solutions A quick, easy–to-follow guide to give you a fundamental understanding of SPSS Modeler, written by the best in
the business Who This Book Is For This book is ideal for those who are new to SPSS Modeler and want to start using it
as quickly as possible, without going into too much detail. An understanding of basic data mining concepts will be
helpful, to get the best out of the book. What You Will Learn Understand the basics of data mining and familiarize
yourself with Modeler's visual programming interface Import data into Modeler and learn how to properly declare
metadata Obtain summary statistics and audit the quality of your data Prepare data for modeling by selecting and
sorting cases, identifying and removing duplicates, combining data files, and modifying and creating fields Assess
simple relationships using various statistical and graphing techniques Get an overview of the different types of models
available in Modeler Build a decision tree model and assess its results Score new data and export predictions In Detail
IBM SPSS Modeler allows users to quickly and efficiently use predictive analytics and gain insights from your data.
With almost 25 years of history, Modeler is the most established and comprehensive Data Mining workbench available.
Since it is popular in corporate settings, widely available in university settings, and highly compatible with all the
latest technologies, it is the perfect way to start your Data Science and Machine Learning journey. This book takes a
detailed, step-by-step approach to introducing data mining using the de facto standard process, CRISP-DM, and Modeler's
easy to learn “visual programming” style. You will learn how to read data into Modeler, assess data quality, prepare
your data for modeling, find interesting patterns and relationships within your data, and export your predictions.
Using a single case study throughout, this intentionally short and focused book sticks to the essentials. The authors
have drawn upon their decades of teaching thousands of new users, to choose those aspects of Modeler that you should
learn first, so that you get off to a good start using proven best practices. This book provides an overview of various
popular data modeling techniques and presents a detailed case study of how to use CHAID, a decision tree model.
Assessing a model's performance is as important as building it; this book will also show you how to do that. Finally,
you will see how you can score new data and export your predictions. By the end of this book, you will have a firm
understanding of the basics of data mining and how to effectively use Modeler to build predictive models. Style and
approach This book empowers users to build practical & accurate predictive models quickly and intuitively. With the
support of the advanced analytics users can discover hidden patterns and trends.This will help users to understand the
factors that influence them, enabling you to take advantage of business opportunities and mitigate risks.
Data Mining and Predictive Analytics Daniel T. Larose 2015-03-16 Learn methods of data analysis and their application
to real-world data sets. Offers comprehensive coverage of association rules, clustering, neural networks, logistic
regression, multivariate analysis, and R statistical programming language Features over 750 chapter exercises, allowing
readers to assess their understanding of the new material Provides a detailed case study that brings together the
lessons learned in the book Includes access to the companion website, www.dataminingconsultant, with exclusive
password-protected instructor content
Predictive Analytics, Data Mining and Big Data S. Finlay 2014-07-01 This in-depth guide provides managers with a solid
understanding of data and data trends, the opportunities that it can offer to businesses, and the dangers of these
technologies. Written in an accessible style, Steven Finlay provides a contextual roadmap for developing solutions that
deliver benefits to organizations.
Commercial Data Mining David Nettleton 2014-01-29 Whether you are brand new to data mining or working on your tenth
predictive analytics project, Commercial Data Mining will be there for you as an accessible reference outlining the
entire process and related themes. In this book, you'll learn that your organization does not need a huge volume of
data or a Fortune 500 budget to generate business using existing information assets. Expert author David Nettleton
guides you through the process from beginning to end and covers everything from business objectives to data sources,
and selection to analysis and predictive modeling. Commercial Data Mining includes case studies and practical examples
from Nettleton's more than 20 years of commercial experience. Real-world cases covering customer loyalty, crossselling, and audience prediction in industries including insurance, banking, and media illustrate the concepts and
techniques explained throughout the book. Illustrates cost-benefit evaluation of potential projects Includes vendoragnostic advice on what to look for in off-the-shelf solutions as well as tips on building your own data mining tools
Approachable reference can be read from cover to cover by readers of all experience levels Includes practical examples
and case studies as well as actionable business insights from author's own experience
R Data Mining Blueprints Pradeepta Mishra 2016-07-29
Big Data, Data Mining, and Machine Learning Jared Dean 2014-05-07 With big data analytics comes big insights into
profitability Big data is big business. But having the data and the computational power to process it isn't nearly
enough to produce meaningful results. Big Data, Data Mining, and Machine Learning: Value Creation for Business Leaders
and Practitioners is a complete resource for technology and marketing executives looking to cut through the hype and
produce real results that hit the bottom line. Providing an engaging, thorough overview of the current state of big
data analytics and the growing trend toward high performance computing architectures, the book is a detail-driven look
into how big data analytics can be leveraged to foster positive change and drive efficiency. With continued exponential
growth in data and ever more competitive markets, businesses must adapt quickly to gain every competitive advantage
available. Big data analytics can serve as the linchpin for initiatives that drive business, but only if the underlying
technology and analysis is fully understood and appreciated by engaged stakeholders. This book provides a view into the
topic that executives, managers, and practitioners require, and includes: A complete overview of big data and its
notable characteristics Details on high performance computing architectures for analytics, massively parallel
processing (MPP), and in-memory databases Comprehensive coverage of data mining, text analytics, and machine learning
algorithms A discussion of explanatory and predictive modeling, and how they can be applied to decision-making
processes Big Data, Data Mining, and Machine Learning provides technology and marketing executives with the complete
resource that has been notably absent from the veritable libraries of published books on the topic. Take control of
your organization's big data analytics to produce real results with a resource that is comprehensive in scope and light
on hyperbole.
PMML in Action Alex Guazzelli 2012-01-31 The data mining community has derived a broad foundation of statistical
algorithms and software solutions that has allowed predictive analytics to become a standard approach used in science
and industry. For many years, much emphasis has been placed on the development of predictive models. As a consequence,
the market place offers a range of powerful tools, many open-source, for effective model building. However, once we
turn to the operational deployment and practical application of predictive solutions within an existing IT
infrastructure, we face a much more limited choice of options. Often it takes months for models to be integrated and
deployed via custom code or proprietary processes. The Predictive Model Markup Language (PMML) standard has reached a
significant stage of maturity and has obtained broad industry support, allowing users to develop predictive solutions
within one application and use another to execute them. Previously, this was very difficult, but with PMML, the
exchange of predictive solutions between compliant applications is now straightforward. The aim of this book is to
present PMML from a practical perspective. It contains a variety of code snippets so that concepts are made clear
through the use of examples. Readers are assumed to have a basic knowledge of predictive analytics and its techniques
and so the book is intended for data mining movers and shakers: anyone interested in moving predictive analytic
solutions between applications, including students and scientists. PMML in Action is a great way to learn how to
represent your predictive solutions through a mature and refined open standard. For the 2nd edition, the book has been
completely revised for PMML 4.1, the latest version of PMML. It includes new chapters and an expanded description of
how to represent multiple models in PMML, including model ensemble, segmentation, chaining, and composition. The book
is divided into six parts, taking you in a PMML journey in which language elements and attributes are used to represent
not only modeling techniques but also data pre- and post-processing. With PMML, users benefit from a single and concise
standard to represent predictive models, thus avoiding the need for custom code and proprietary solutions. You too can
join the PMML movement! Unleash the power of predictive analytics and data mining today
Data Mining For Dummies Meta S. Brown 2014-09-04 Delve into your data for the key to success Data mining is quickly
becoming integral to creating value andbusiness momentum. The ability to detect unseen patterns hidden inthe numbers
exhaustively generated by day-to-day operations allowssavvy decision-makers to exploit every tool at their disposal
inthe pursuit of better business. By creating models and testingwhether patterns hold up, it is possible to discover
newintelligence that could change your business's entire paradigm fora more successful outcome. Data Mining for Dummies
shows you why it doesn't take adata scientist to gain this advantage, and empowers averagebusiness people to start
shaping a process relevant to theirbusiness's needs. In this book, you'll learn the hows and whys ofmining to the
depths of your data, and how to make the case forheavier investment into data mining capabilities. The book explainsthe
details of the knowledge discovery process including: Model creation, validity testing, and interpretation Effective
communication of findings Available tools, both paid and open-source Data selection, transformation, and evaluation
Data Mining for Dummies takes you step-by-step through areal-world data-mining project using open-source tools that
allowyou to get immediate hands-on experience working with large amountsof data. You'll gain the confidence you need to
start making datamining practices a routine part of your successful business. Ifyou're serious about doing everything
you can to push your companyto the top, Data Mining for Dummies is your ticket toeffective data mining.
Data Mining and Predictive Analysis Colleen McCue 2014-12-30 Data Mining and Predictive Analysis: Intelligence
Gathering and Crime Analysis, 2nd Edition, describes clearly and simply how crime clusters and other intelligence can
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be used to deploy security resources most effectively. Rather than being reactive, security agencies can anticipate and
prevent crime through the appropriate application of data mining and the use of standard computer programs. Data Mining
and Predictive Analysis offers a clear, practical starting point for professionals who need to use data mining in
homeland security, security analysis, and operational law enforcement settings. This revised text highlights new and
emerging technology, discusses the importance of analytic context for ensuring successful implementation of advanced
analytics in the operational setting, and covers new analytic service delivery models that increase ease of use and
access to high-end technology and analytic capabilities. The use of predictive analytics in intelligence and security
analysis enables the development of meaningful, information based tactics, strategy, and policy decisions in the
operational public safety and security environment. Discusses new and emerging technologies and techniques, including
up-to-date information on predictive policing, a key capability in law enforcement and security Demonstrates the
importance of analytic context beyond software Covers new models for effective delivery of advanced analytics to the
operational environment, which have increased access to even the most powerful capabilities Includes terminology,
concepts, practical application of these concepts, and examples to highlight specific techniques and approaches in
crime and intelligence analysis
Data Science for Business Foster Provost 2013-07-27 Written by renowned data science experts Foster Provost and Tom
Fawcett, Data Science for Business introduces the fundamental principles of data science, and walks you through the
"data-analytic thinking" necessary for extracting useful knowledge and business value from the data you collect. This
guide also helps you understand the many data-mining techniques in use today. Based on an MBA course Provost has taught
at New York University over the past ten years, Data Science for Business provides examples of real-world business
problems to illustrate these principles. You’ll not only learn how to improve communication between business
stakeholders and data scientists, but also how participate intelligently in your company’s data science projects.
You’ll also discover how to think data-analytically, and fully appreciate how data science methods can support business
decision-making. Understand how data science fits in your organization—and how you can use it for competitive advantage
Treat data as a business asset that requires careful investment if you’re to gain real value Approach business problems
data-analytically, using the data-mining process to gather good data in the most appropriate way Learn general concepts
for actually extracting knowledge from data Apply data science principles when interviewing data science job candidates
Getting Started with Business Analytics David Roi Hardoon 2013-03-26 Assuming no prior knowledge or technical skills,
Getting Started with Business Analytics: Insightful Decision-Making explores the contents, capabilities, and
applications of business analytics. It bridges the worlds of business and statistics and describes business analytics
from a non-commercial standpoint. The authors demystify the main concepts and terminologies and give many examples of
real-world applications. The first part of the book introduces business data and recent technologies that have promoted
fact-based decision-making. The authors look at how business intelligence differs from business analytics. They also
discuss the main components of a business analytics application and the various requirements for integrating business
with analytics. The second part presents the technologies underlying business analytics: data mining and data
analytics. The book helps you understand the key concepts and ideas behind data mining and shows how data mining has
expanded into data analytics when considering new types of data such as network and text data. The third part explores
business analytics in depth, covering customer, social, and operational analytics. Each chapter in this part
incorporates hands-on projects based on publicly available data. Helping you make sound decisions based on hard data,
this self-contained guide provides an integrated framework for data mining in business analytics. It takes you on a
journey through this data-rich world, showing you how to deploy business analytics solutions in your organization.
Business Modeling and Data Mining Dorian Pyle 2003-05-17 Business Modeling and Data Mining demonstrates how real world
business problems can be formulated so that data mining can answer them. The concepts and techniques presented in this
book are the essential building blocks in understanding what models are and how they can be used practically to reveal
hidden assumptions and needs, determine problems, discover data, determine costs, and explore the whole domain of the
problem. This book articulately explains how to understand both the strategic and tactical aspects of any business
problem, identify where the key leverage points are and determine where quantitative techniques of analysis -- such as
data mining -- can yield most benefit. It addresses techniques for discovering how to turn colloquial expression and
vague descriptions of a business problem first into qualitative models and then into well-defined quantitative models
(using data mining) that can then be used to find a solution. The book completes the process by illustrating how these
findings from data mining can be turned into strategic or tactical implementations. · Teaches how to discover,
construct and refine models that are useful in business situations · Teaches how to design, discover and develop the
data necessary for mining · Provides a practical approach to mining data for all business situations · Provides a
comprehensive, easy-to-use, fully interactive methodology for building models and mining data · Provides pointers to
supplemental online resources, including a downloadable version of the methodology and software tools.
Predictive Analytics for Marketers Barry Leventhal 2018-02-03 Predictive analytics has revolutionized marketing
practice. It involves using many techniques from data mining, statistics, modelling, machine learning and artificial
intelligence, to analyse current data and make predictions about unknown future events. In business terms, this enables
companies to forecast consumer behaviour and much more. Predictive Analytics for Marketers will guide marketing
professionals on how to apply predictive analytical tools to streamline business practices. Including comprehensive
coverage of an array of predictive analytic tools and techniques, this book enables readers to harness patterns from
past data, to make accurate and useful predictions that can be converted to business success. Truly global in its
approach, the insights these techniques offer can be used to manage resources more effectively across all industries
and sectors. Written in clear, non-technical language, Predictive Analytics for Marketers contains case studies from
the author's more than 25 years of experience and articles from guest contributors, demonstrating how predictive
analytics has been used to successfully achieve a range of business purposes.
Data Mining and Predictive Analytics Daniel T. Larose 2015-02-19 Learn methods of data analysis and their application
to real-world data sets This updated second edition serves as an introduction to data mining methods and models,
including association rules, clustering, neural networks, logistic regression, and multivariate analysis. The authors
apply a unified “white box” approach to data mining methods and models. This approach is designed to walk readers
through the operations and nuances of the various methods, using small data sets, so readers can gain an insight into
the inner workings of the method under review. Chapters provide readers with hands-on analysis problems, representing
an opportunity for readers to apply their newly-acquired data mining expertise to solving real problems using large,
real-world data sets. Data Mining and Predictive Analytics: Offers comprehensive coverage of association rules,
clustering, neural networks, logistic regression, multivariate analysis, and R statistical programming language
Features over 750 chapter exercises, allowing readers to assess their understanding of the new material Provides a
detailed case study that brings together the lessons learned in the book Includes access to the companion website,
www.dataminingconsultant, with exclusive password-protected instructor content Data Mining and Predictive Analytics
will appeal to computer science and statistic students, as well as students in MBA programs, and chief executives.
Data Mining - a search for knowledge Mohamed Rahama 2012-10-23 Essay from the year 2012 in the subject Computer Science
- Theory, grade: B, Atlantic International University (School of Science and Engineering), course: Doctorate in
Information Technology, language: English, abstract: Data mining is an independent science that based on advanced ways
for information retrieval. Data mining is dealing with knowledge discovery in data warehouses without predefined
hypotheses. So it is quite different from other applications such as decision support systems, OLAP and others which
are looking for information on the factors and assumptions that we know it in advance. Data Mining supports multiple
algorithms which have the ability to adopt automatic classification of historical data and predict future events. Data
mining in the databases is designed to extract the hidden information, and it is a modern technology that imposed
itself strongly in the information revolution, in the light of the great technological development and widespread use
of data warehouses. Data mining techniques focus on building future forecasts and explore the behavior and trends,
allowing a good estimation for right decisions that taken in a timely manner. This paper provides a general definition
of data mining science and its most important techniques and algorithms used.
Practical Predictive Analytics and Decisioning Systems for Medicine Linda Miner 2014-09-27 With the advent of
electronic medical records years ago and the increasing capabilities of computers, our healthcare systems are sitting
on growing mountains of data. Not only does the data grow from patient volume but the type of data we store is also
growing exponentially. Practical Predictive Analytics and Decisioning Systems for Medicine provides research tools to
analyze these large amounts of data and addresses some of the most pressing issues and challenges where data integrity
is compromised: patient safety, patient communication, and patient information. Through the use of predictive analytic
models and applications, this book is an invaluable resource to predict more accurate outcomes to help improve quality
care in the healthcare and medical industries in the most cost–efficient manner. Practical Predictive Analytics and
Decisioning Systems for Medicine provides the basics of predictive analytics for those new to the area and focuses on
general philosophy and activities in the healthcare and medical system. It explains why predictive models are
important, and how they can be applied to the predictive analysis process in order to solve real industry problems.
Researchers need this valuable resource to improve data analysis skills and make more accurate and cost-effective
decisions. Includes models and applications of predictive analytics why they are important and how they can be used in
healthcare and medical research Provides real world step-by-step tutorials to help beginners understand how the
predictive analytic processes works and to successfully do the computations Demonstrates methods to help sort through
data to make better observations and allow you to make better predictions
Predictive Analytics For Dummies Dr. Anasse Bari 2014-03-06 Combine business sense, statistics, and computers in a new
and intuitive way, thanks to Big Data Predictive analytics is a branch of data mining that helps predict probabilities
and trends. Predictive Analytics For Dummies explores the power of predictive analytics and how you can use it to make
valuable predictions for your business, or in fields such as advertising, fraud detection, politics, and others. This
practical book does not bog you down with loads of mathematical or scientific theory, but instead helps you quickly see
how to use the right algorithms and tools to collect and analyze data and apply it to make predictions. Topics include
using structured and unstructured data, building models, creating a predictive analysis roadmap, setting realistic
goals, budgeting, and much more. Shows readers how to use Big Data and data mining to discover patterns and make
predictions for tech-savvy businesses Helps readers see how to shepherd predictive analytics projects through their
companies Explains just enough of the science and math, but also focuses on practical issues such as protecting project
budgets, making good presentations, and more Covers nuts-and-bolts topics including predictive analytics basics, using
structured and unstructured data, data mining, and algorithms and techniques for analyzing data Also covers clustering,
association, and statistical models; creating a predictive analytics roadmap; and applying predictions to the web,
marketing, finance, health care, and elsewhere Propose, produce, and protect predictive analytics projects through your
company with Predictive Analytics For Dummies.
Learning Data Mining with Python Robert Layton 2017-04-27 Harness the power of Python to develop data mining
applications, analyze data, delve into machine learning, explore object detection using Deep Neural Networks, and
create insightful predictive models. About This Book Use a wide variety of Python libraries for practical data mining
purposes. Learn how to find, manipulate, analyze, and visualize data using Python. Step-by-step instructions on data
mining techniques with Python that have real-world applications. Who This Book Is For If you are a Python programmer
who wants to get started with data mining, then this book is for you. If you are a data analyst who wants to leverage
the power of Python to perform data mining efficiently, this book will also help you. No previous experience with data
mining is expected. What You Will Learn Apply data mining concepts to real-world problems Predict the outcome of sports
matches based on past results Determine the author of a document based on their writing style Use APIs to download
datasets from social media and other online services Find and extract good features from difficult datasets Create
models that solve real-world problems Design and develop data mining applications using a variety of datasets Perform
object detection in images using Deep Neural Networks Find meaningful insights from your data through intuitive
visualizations Compute on big data, including real-time data from the internet In Detail This book teaches you to
design and develop data mining applications using a variety of datasets, starting with basic classification and
affinity analysis. This book covers a large number of libraries available in Python, including the Jupyter Notebook,
pandas, scikit-learn, and NLTK. You will gain hands on experience with complex data types including text, images, and
graphs. You will also discover object detection using Deep Neural Networks, which is one of the big, difficult areas of
machine learning right now. With restructured examples and code samples updated for the latest edition of Python, each
chapter of this book introduces you to new algorithms and techniques. By the end of the book, you will have great
insights into using Python for data mining and understanding of the algorithms as well as implementations. Style and
approach This book will be your comprehensive guide to learning the various data mining techniques and implementing
them in Python. A variety of real-world datasets is used to explain data mining techniques in a very crisp and easy to
understand manner.
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Predictive Analytics Using Oracle Data Miner Brendan Tierney 2014-08-08 Build Next-Generation In-Database Predictive
Analytics Applications with Oracle Data Miner “If you have an Oracle Database and want to leverage that data to
discover new insights, make predictions, and generate actionable insights, this book is a must read for you! In
Predictive Analytics Using Oracle Data Miner: Develop & Use Oracle Data Mining Models in Oracle Data Miner, SQL &
PL/SQL, Brendan Tierney, Oracle ACE Director and data mining expert, guides you through the basic concepts of data
mining and offers step-by-step instructions for solving data-driven problems using SQL Developer’s Oracle Data Mining
extension. Brendan takes it full circle by showing you how to deploy advanced analytical methodologies and predictive
models immediately into enterprise-wide production environments using the in-database SQL and PL/SQL functionality.
Definitely a must read for any Oracle data professional!” --Charlie Berger, Senior Director Product Management, Oracle
Data Mining and Advanced Analytics Perform in-database data mining to unlock hidden insights in data. Written by an
Oracle ACE Director, Predictive Analytics Using Oracle Data Miner shows you how to use this powerful tool to create and
deploy advanced data mining models. Covering topics for the data scientist, Oracle developer, and Oracle database
administrator, this Oracle Press guide shows you how to get started with Oracle Data Miner and build Oracle Data Miner
models using SQL and PL/SQL packages. You'll get best practices for integrating your Oracle Data Miner models into
applications to automate the discovery and distribution of business intelligence predictions throughout the enterprise.
Install and configure Oracle Data Miner for Oracle Database 11g Release 11.2 and Oracle Database 12c Create Oracle Data
Miner projects and workflows Prepare data for data mining Develop data mining models using association rule analysis,
classification, clustering, regression, and anomaly detection Use data dictionary views and prepare your data using indatabase transformations Build and use data mining models using SQL and PL/SQL packages Migrate your Oracle Data Miner
models, integrate them into dashboards and applications, and run them in parallel Build transient data mining models
with the Predictive Queries feature in Oracle Database 12c
Data Mining for the Masses, Second Edition Matthew North 2016-01-08 We live in a world that generates tremendous
amounts of data-more than ever before. In business, and in our personal lives, we use smartphones and tablets, web
sites and watches; with dozens of apps and interfaces to shop, learn, entertain and inform. Businesses increasingly use
technology to interact with consumers to provide marketing, customer service, product information and more. All of this
technological activity generates data-data that can be useful in many ways. Data mining can help to identify
interesting patterns and messages that exist, often hidden beneath the surface. In this modern age of information
systems, it is easier than ever before to extract meaning from data. From classification to prediction, data mining can
help. In Data Mining for the Masses, Second Edition, professor Matt North-a former risk analyst and software engineer
at eBay-uses simple examples and clear explanations with free, powerful software tools to teach you the basics of data
mining. In this Second Edition, implementations of these examples are offered in both an updated version of the
RapidMiner software, and in the popular R Statistical Package. You've got more data than ever before and you know it's
got value, if only you can figure out how to get to it. This book can show you how. Let's start digging! Author's Note:
The first edition of this text continues to be available for download, free of charge as a PDF file, from the
GlobalText online library.
Predictive Analytics Dursun Delen 2020-10-30 In Predictive Analytics: Data Mining, Machine Learning and Data Science
for Practitioners, Dr. Dursun Delen illuminates state-of-the-art best practices for predictive analytics for students.
Using predictive analytics techniques, students can uncover hidden patterns and correlations in their data, and
leverage this insight to improve a wide range of business decisions. Delen's holistic approach covers all this, and
more: Data mining processes, methods, and techniques The role and management of data Predictive analytics tools and
metrics Techniques for text and web mining, and for sentiment analysis Integration with cutting-edge Big Data
approaches Throughout, Delen promotes understanding by presenting numerous conceptual illustrations, motivational
success stories, failed projects that teach important lessons, and simple, hands-on tutorials that set this guide apart
from competitors.
Applied Predictive Analytics Dean Abbott 2014-04-14 Learn the art and science of predictive analytics — techniques that
get results Predictive analytics is what translates big data into meaningful, usable business information. Written by a
leading expert in the field, this guide examines the science of the underlying algorithms as well as the principles and
best practices that govern the art of predictive analytics. It clearly explains the theory behind predictive analytics,
teaches the methods, principles, and techniques for conducting predictive analytics projects, and offers tips and
tricks that are essential for successful predictive modeling. Hands-on examples and case studies are included. The
ability to successfully apply predictive analytics enables businesses to effectively interpret big data; essential for
competition today This guide teaches not only the principles of predictive analytics, but also how to apply them to
achieve real, pragmatic solutions Explains methods, principles, and techniques for conducting predictive analytics
projects from start to finish Illustrates each technique with hands-on examples and includes as series of in-depth case
studies that apply predictive analytics to common business scenarios A companion website provides all the data sets
used to generate the examples as well as a free trial version of software Applied Predictive Analytics arms data and
business analysts and business managers with the tools they need to interpret and capitalize on big data.
Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques Jiawei Han 2011-06-09 Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques provides the concepts
and techniques in processing gathered data or information, which will be used in various applications. Specifically, it
explains data mining and the tools used in discovering knowledge from the collected data. This book is referred as the
knowledge discovery from data (KDD). It focuses on the feasibility, usefulness, effectiveness, and scalability of
techniques of large data sets. After describing data mining, this edition explains the methods of knowing,
preprocessing, processing, and warehousing data. It then presents information about data warehouses, online analytical
processing (OLAP), and data cube technology. Then, the methods involved in mining frequent patterns, associations, and
correlations for large data sets are described. The book details the methods for data classification and introduces the
concepts and methods for data clustering. The remaining chapters discuss the outlier detection and the trends,
applications, and research frontiers in data mining. This book is intended for Computer Science students, application
developers, business professionals, and researchers who seek information on data mining. Presents dozens of algorithms
and implementation examples, all in pseudo-code and suitable for use in real-world, large-scale data mining projects
Addresses advanced topics such as mining object-relational databases, spatial databases, multimedia databases, timeseries databases, text databases, the World Wide Web, and applications in several fields Provides a comprehensive,
practical look at the concepts and techniques you need to get the most out of your data
Fundamentals of Predictive Analytics with JMP, Second Edition Ron Klimberg 2017-12-19 Written for students in
undergraduate and graduate statistics courses, as well as for the practitioner who wants to make better decisions from
data and models, this updated and expanded second edition of Fundamentals of Predictive Analytics with JMP(R) bridges
the gap between courses on basic statistics, which focus on univariate and bivariate analysis, and courses on data
mining and predictive analytics. Going beyond the theoretical foundation, this book gives you the technical knowledge
and problem-solving skills that you need to perform real-world multivariate data analysis. First, this book teaches you
to recognize when it is appropriate to use a tool, what variables and data are required, and what the results might be.
Second, it teaches you how to interpret the results and then, step-by-step, how and where to perform and evaluate the
analysis in JMP . Using JMP 13 and JMP 13 Pro, this book offers the following new and enhanced features in an exampledriven format: an add-in for Microsoft Excel Graph Builder dirty data visualization regression ANOVA logistic
regression principal component analysis LASSO elastic net cluster analysis decision trees k-nearest neighbors neural
networks bootstrap forests boosted trees text mining association rules model comparison With today’s emphasis on
business intelligence, business analytics, and predictive analytics, this second edition is invaluable to anyone who
needs to expand his or her knowledge of statistics and to apply real-world, problem-solving analysis. This book is part
of the SAS Press program.
Data Science and Predictive Analytics Ivo D. Dinov 2018-08-27 Over the past decade, Big Data have become ubiquitous in
all economic sectors, scientific disciplines, and human activities. They have led to striking technological advances,
affecting all human experiences. Our ability to manage, understand, interrogate, and interpret such extremely large,
multisource, heterogeneous, incomplete, multiscale, and incongruent data has not kept pace with the rapid increase of
the volume, complexity and proliferation of the deluge of digital information. There are three reasons for this
shortfall. First, the volume of data is increasing much faster than the corresponding rise of our computational
processing power (Kryder’s law > Moore’s law). Second, traditional discipline-bounds inhibit expeditious progress.
Third, our education and training activities have fallen behind the accelerated trend of scientific, information, and
communication advances. There are very few rigorous instructional resources, interactive learning materials, and
dynamic training environments that support active data science learning. The textbook balances the mathematical
foundations with dexterous demonstrations and examples of data, tools, modules and workflows that serve as pillars for
the urgently needed bridge to close that supply and demand predictive analytic skills gap. Exposing the enormous
opportunities presented by the tsunami of Big data, this textbook aims to identify specific knowledge gaps, educational
barriers, and workforce readiness deficiencies. Specifically, it focuses on the development of a transdisciplinary
curriculum integrating modern computational methods, advanced data science techniques, innovative biomedical
applications, and impactful health analytics. The content of this graduate-level textbook fills a substantial gap in
integrating modern engineering concepts, computational algorithms, mathematical optimization, statistical computing and
biomedical inference. Big data analytic techniques and predictive scientific methods demand broad transdisciplinary
knowledge, appeal to an extremely wide spectrum of readers/learners, and provide incredible opportunities for
engagement throughout the academy, industry, regulatory and funding agencies. The two examples below demonstrate the
powerful need for scientific knowledge, computational abilities, interdisciplinary expertise, and modern technologies
necessary to achieve desired outcomes (improving human health and optimizing future return on investment). This can
only be achieved by appropriately trained teams of researchers who can develop robust decision support systems using
modern techniques and effective end-to-end protocols, like the ones described in this textbook. • A geriatric
neurologist is examining a patient complaining of gait imbalance and posture instability. To determine if the patient
may suffer from Parkinson’s disease, the physician acquires clinical, cognitive, phenotypic, imaging, and genetics data
(Big Data). Most clinics and healthcare centers are not equipped with skilled data analytic teams that can wrangle,
harmonize and interpret such complex datasets. A learner that completes a course of study using this textbook will have
the competency and ability to manage the data, generate a protocol for deriving biomarkers, and provide an actionable
decision support system. The results of this protocol will help the physician understand the entire patient dataset and
assist in making a holistic evidence-based, data-driven, clinical diagnosis. • To improve the return on investment for
their shareholders, a healthcare manufacturer needs to forecast the demand for their product subject to environmental,
demographic, economic, and bio-social sentiment data (Big Data). The organization’s data-analytics team is tasked with
developing a protocol that identifies, aggregates, harmonizes, models and analyzes these heterogeneous data elements to
generate a trend forecast. This system needs to provide an automated, adaptive, scalable, and reliable prediction of
the optimal investment, e.g., R&D allocation, that maximizes the company’s bottom line. A reader that complete a course
of study using this textbook will be able to ingest the observed structured and unstructured data, mathematically
represent the data as a computable object, apply appropriate model-based and model-free prediction techniques. The
results of these techniques may be used to forecast the expected relation between the company’s investment, product
supply, general demand of healthcare (providers and patients), and estimate the return on initial investments.
Data Mining for Business Analytics Galit Shmueli 2019-11-05 Data Mining for Business Analytics: Concepts, Techniques,
and Applications in Python presents an applied approach to data mining concepts and methods, using Python software for
illustration Readers will learn how to implement a variety of popular data mining algorithms in Python (a free and
open-source software) to tackle business problems and opportunities. This is the sixth version of this successful text,
and the first using Python. It covers both statistical and machine learning algorithms for prediction, classification,
visualization, dimension reduction, recommender systems, clustering, text mining and network analysis. It also
includes: A new co-author, Peter Gedeck, who brings both experience teaching business analytics courses using Python,
and expertise in the application of machine learning methods to the drug-discovery process A new section on ethical
issues in data mining Updates and new material based on feedback from instructors teaching MBA, undergraduate, diploma
and executive courses, and from their students More than a dozen case studies demonstrating applications for the data
mining techniques described End-of-chapter exercises that help readers gauge and expand their comprehension and
competency of the material presented A companion website with more than two dozen data sets, and instructor materials
including exercise solutions, PowerPoint slides, and case solutions Data Mining for Business Analytics: Concepts,
Techniques, and Applications in Python is an ideal textbook for graduate and upper-undergraduate level courses in data
mining, predictive analytics, and business analytics. This new edition is also an excellent reference for analysts,
researchers, and practitioners working with quantitative methods in the fields of business, finance, marketing,
computer science, and information technology. “This book has by far the most comprehensive review of business analytics
methods that I have ever seen, covering everything from classical approaches such as linear and logistic regression,
through to modern methods like neural networks, bagging and boosting, and even much more business specific procedures
such as social network analysis and text mining. If not the bible, it is at the least a definitive manual on the
subject.” —Gareth M. James, University of Southern California and co-author (with Witten, Hastie and Tibshirani) of the
best-selling book An Introduction to Statistical Learning, with Applications in R
Data Mining for Business Intelligence Galit Shmueli 2006-12-11 Learn how to develop models for classification,
prediction, and customer segmentation with the help of Data Mining for Business Intelligence In today's world,
businesses are becoming more capable of accessing their ideal consumers, and an understanding of data mining
contributes to this success. Data Mining for Business Intelligence, which was developed from a course taught at the
Massachusetts Institute of Technology's Sloan School of Management, and the University of Maryland's Smith School of
Business, uses real data and actual cases to illustrate the applicability of data mining intelligence to the
development of successful business models. Featuring XLMiner, the Microsoft Office Excel add-in, this book allows
readers to follow along and implement algorithms at their own speed, with a minimal learning curve. In addition,
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students and practitioners of data mining techniques are presented with hands-on, business-oriented applications. An
abundant amount of exercises and examples are provided to motivate learning and understanding. Data Mining for Business
Intelligence: Provides both a theoretical and practical understanding of the key methods of classification, prediction,
reduction, exploration, and affinity analysis Features a business decision-making context for these key methods
Illustrates the application and interpretation of these methods using real business cases and data This book helps
readers understand the beneficial relationship that can be established between data mining and smart business
practices, and is an excellent learning tool for creating valuable strategies and making wiser business decisions.
Handbook of Statistical Analysis and Data Mining Applications Robert Nisbet 2017-11-09 Handbook of Statistical Analysis
and Data Mining Applications, Second Edition, is a comprehensive professional reference book that guides business
analysts, scientists, engineers and researchers, both academic and industrial, through all stages of data analysis,
model building and implementation. The handbook helps users discern technical and business problems, understand the
strengths and weaknesses of modern data mining algorithms and employ the right statistical methods for practical
application. This book is an ideal reference for users who want to address massive and complex datasets with novel
statistical approaches and be able to objectively evaluate analyses and solutions. It has clear, intuitive explanations
of the principles and tools for solving problems using modern analytic techniques and discusses their application to
real problems in ways accessible and beneficial to practitioners across several areas—from science and engineering, to
medicine, academia and commerce. Includes input by practitioners for practitioners Includes tutorials in numerous
fields of study that provide step-by-step instruction on how to use supplied tools to build models Contains practical
advice from successful real-world implementations Brings together, in a single resource, all the information a beginner
needs to understand the tools and issues in data mining to build successful data mining solutions Features clear,
intuitive explanations of novel analytical tools and techniques, and their practical applications
Predictive Data Mining Sholom M. Weiss 1998 This book is the first technical guide to provide a complete, generalized
road map for developing data-mining applications, together with advice on performing these large-scale, open-ended
analyses for real-world data warehouses.
Learning Data Mining with Python Robert Layton 2017-04-27 Harness the power of Python to develop data mining
applications, analyze data, delve into machine learning, explore object detection using Deep Neural Networks, and
create insightful predictive models.About This Book* Use a wide variety of Python libraries for practical data mining
purposes.* Learn how to find, manipulate, analyze, and visualize data using Python.* Step-by-step instructions on data
mining techniques with Python that have real-world applications.Who This Book Is ForIf you are a Python programmer who
wants to get started with data mining, then this book is for you. If you are a data analyst who wants to leverage the
power of Python to perform data mining efficiently, this book will also help you. No previous experience with data
mining is expected.What You Will Learn* Apply data mining concepts to real-world problems* Predict the outcome of
sports matches based on past results* Determine the author of a document based on their writing style* Use APIs to
download datasets from social media and other online services* Find and extract good features from difficult datasets*
Create models that solve real-world problems* Design and develop data mining applications using a variety of datasets*
Perform object detection in images using Deep Neural Networks* Find meaningful insights from your data through
intuitive visualizations* Compute on big data, including real-time data from the internetIn DetailThis book teaches you
to design and develop data mining applications using a variety of datasets, starting with basic classification and
affinity analysis. This book covers a large number of libraries available in Python, including the Jupyter Notebook,
pandas, scikit-learn, and NLTK.You will gain hands on experience with complex data types including text, images, and
graphs. You will also discover object detection using Deep Neural Networks, which is one of the big, difficult areas of
machine learning right now.With restructured examples and code samples updated for the latest edition of Python, each
chapter of this book introduces you to new algorithms and techniques. By the end of the book, you will have great
insights into using Python for data mining and understanding of the algorithms as well as implementations.Style and
approachThis book will be your comprehensive guide to learning the various data mining techniques and implementing them
in Python. A variety of real-world datasets is used to explain data mining techniques in a very crisp and easy to
understand manner.
Real-World Data Mining Dursun Delen 2014-12-16 Use the latest data mining best practices to enable timely, actionable,
evidence-based decision making throughout your organization! Real-World Data Mining demystifies current best practices,
showing how to use data mining to uncover hidden patterns and correlations, and leverage these to improve all aspects
of business performance. Drawing on extensive experience as a researcher, practitioner, and instructor, Dr. Dursun
Delen delivers an optimal balance of concepts, techniques and applications. Without compromising either simplicity or
clarity, he provides enough technical depth to help readers truly understand how data mining technologies work.
Coverage includes: processes, methods, techniques, tools, and metrics; the role and management of data; text and web
mining; sentiment analysis; and Big Data integration. Throughout, Delen's conceptual coverage is complemented with
application case studies (examples of both successes and failures), as well as simple, hands-on tutorials. Real-World
Data Mining will be valuable to professionals on analytics teams; professionals seeking certification in the field; and
undergraduate or graduate students in any analytics program: concentrations, certificate-based, or degree-based.
ICDSMLA 2019 Amit Kumar 2020-05-19 This book gathers selected high-impact articles from the 1st International
Conference on Data Science, Machine Learning & Applications 2019. It highlights the latest developments in the areas of
Artificial Intelligence, Machine Learning, Soft Computing, Human–Computer Interaction and various data science &
machine learning applications. It brings together scientists and researchers from different universities and industries
around the world to showcase a broad range of perspectives, practices and technical expertise.
Business Analytics Using R - A Practical Approach Umesh R Hodeghatta 2016-12-27 Learn the fundamental aspects of the
business statistics, data mining, and machine learning techniques required to understand the huge amount of data
generated by your organization. This book explains practical business analytics through examples, covers the steps
involved in using it correctly, and shows you the context in which a particular technique does not make sense. Further,
Practical Business Analytics using R helps you understand specific issues faced by organizations and how the solutions
to these issues can be facilitated by business analytics. This book will discuss and explore the following through
examples and case studies: An introduction to R: data management and R functions The architecture, framework, and life
cycle of a business analytics project Descriptive analytics using R: descriptive statistics and data cleaning Data
mining: classification, association rules, and clustering Predictive analytics: simple regression, multiple regression,
and logistic regression This book includes case studies on important business analytic techniques, such as
classification, association, clustering, and regression. The R language is the statistical tool used to demonstrate the
concepts throughout the book. What You Will Learn • Write R programs to handle data • Build analytical models and draw
useful inferences from them • Discover the basic concepts of data mining and machine learning • Carry out predictive
modeling • Define a business issue as an analytical problem Who This Book Is For Beginners who want to understand and
learn the fundamentals of analytics using R. Students, managers, executives, strategy and planning professionals,
software professionals, and BI/DW professionals.
Global Business Analytics Models Hokey Min 2016-03-05 THE COMPLETE GUIDE TO USING ANALYTICS TO MANAGE RISK AND
UNCERTAINTY IN COMPLEX GLOBAL BUSINESS ENVIRONMENTS Practical techniques for developing reliable, actionable
intelligence–and using it to craft strategy Analytical opportunities to solve key managerial problems in global
enterprises Written for working managers: packed with realistic, useful examples This guide helps global managers use
modern analytics to gain reliable, actionable, and timely business intelligence–and use it to manage risk, build
winning strategies, and solve urgent problems. Dr. Hokey Min offers a practical, easy-to-understand overview of
business analytics in a global context, focusing especially on managerial and strategic implications. After
demystifying today’s core quantitative tools, he demonstrates them at work in a wide spectrum of global applications.
You’ll build models to help segment global markets, forecast demand, assess risk, plan financing, optimize supply
chains, and more. Along the way, you’ll find practical guidance for developing analytic thinking, operationalizing Big
Data in global environments, and preparing for future analytical innovations. Whether you’re a global executive,
strategist, analyst, marketer, supply chain professional, student or researcher, this book will help you drive real
value from analytics–in smarter decisions, improved strategy, and better management. In today’s global business
environments characterized by growing complexity, volatility, and uncertainty, business analytics has become an
indispensable tool for managing these challenges. Specifically, global managers need analytics expertise to solve
problems, identify opportunities, shape strategy, mitigate risk, and improve their day-to-day operational efficiency.
Now, for the first time, there’s an analytics guide designed specifically for decision-makers in global organizations.
Leveraging his experience teaching a number of students and training hundreds of managers and executives, Dr. Hokey Min
demystifies the principles and tools of modern business analytics, and demonstrates their real-world use in global
business. First, Dr. Min identifies key success factors and mindsets, helping you establish the preconditions for
effective analysis. Next, he walks you through the practicalities of collecting, organizing, and analyzing Big Data,
and developing models to transform them into actionable insight. Building on these foundations, he illustrates core
analytical applications in finance, healthcare, and global supply chains. He concludes by previewing emerging trends in
analytics, including the newest tools for automated decision-making. Compare today’s key quantitative tools Stats, data
mining, OR, and simulation: how they work, when to use them Get the right data… …and get the data right Predict the
future… …and sense its arrival sooner than others can Implement high-value analytics applications… …in finance, supply
chains, healthcare, and beyond
Data Science Vijay Kotu 2018-11-27 Learn the basics of Data Science through an easy to understand conceptual framework
and immediately practice using RapidMiner platform. Whether you are brand new to data science or working on your tenth
project, this book will show you how to analyze data, uncover hidden patterns and relationships to aid important
decisions and predictions. Data Science has become an essential tool to extract value from data for any organization
that collects, stores and processes data as part of its operations. This book is ideal for business users, data
analysts, business analysts, engineers, and analytics professionals and for anyone who works with data. You’ll be able
to: Gain the necessary knowledge of different data science techniques to extract value from data. Master the concepts
and inner workings of 30 commonly used powerful data science algorithms. Implement step-by-step data science process
using using RapidMiner, an open source GUI based data science platform Data Science techniques covered: Exploratory
data analysis, Visualization, Decision trees, Rule induction, k-nearest neighbors, Naïve Bayesian classifiers,
Artificial neural networks, Deep learning, Support vector machines, Ensemble models, Random forests, Regression,
Recommendation engines, Association analysis, K-Means and Density based clustering, Self organizing maps, Text mining,
Time series forecasting, Anomaly detection, Feature selection and more... Contains fully updated content on data
science, including tactics on how to mine business data for information Presents simple explanations for over twenty
powerful data science techniques Enables the practical use of data science algorithms without the need for programming
Demonstrates processes with practical use cases Introduces each algorithm or technique and explains the workings of a
data science algorithm in plain language Describes the commonly used setup options for the open source tool RapidMiner
Statistical and Machine-Learning Data Mining: Bruce Ratner 2017-07-12 Interest in predictive analytics of big data has
grown exponentially in the four years since the publication of Statistical and Machine-Learning Data Mining: Techniques
for Better Predictive Modeling and Analysis of Big Data, Second Edition. In the third edition of this bestseller, the
author has completely revised, reorganized, and repositioned the original chapters and produced 13 new chapters of
creative and useful machine-learning data mining techniques. In sum, the 43 chapters of simple yet insightful
quantitative techniques make this book unique in the field of data mining literature. What is new in the Third Edition:
The current chapters have been completely rewritten. The core content has been extended with strategies and methods for
problems drawn from the top predictive analytics conference and statistical modeling workshops. Adds thirteen new
chapters including coverage of data science and its rise, market share estimation, share of wallet modeling without
survey data, latent market segmentation, statistical regression modeling that deals with incomplete data, decile
analysis assessment in terms of the predictive power of the data, and a user-friendly version of text mining, not
requiring an advanced background in natural language processing (NLP). Includes SAS subroutines which can be easily
converted to other languages. As in the previous edition, this book offers detailed background, discussion, and
illustration of specific methods for solving the most commonly experienced problems in predictive modeling and analysis
of big data. The author addresses each methodology and assigns its application to a specific type of problem. To better
ground readers, the book provides an in-depth discussion of the basic methodologies of predictive modeling and
analysis. While this type of overview has been attempted before, this approach offers a truly nitty-gritty, step-bystep method that both tyros and experts in the field can enjoy playing with.
Predictive Analytics and Data Mining Vijay Kotu 2014-11-27 Put Predictive Analytics into Action Learn the basics of
Predictive Analysis and Data Mining through an easy to understand conceptual framework and immediately practice the
concepts learned using the open source RapidMiner tool. Whether you are brand new to Data Mining or working on your
tenth project, this book will show you how to analyze data, uncover hidden patterns and relationships to aid important
decisions and predictions. Data Mining has become an essential tool for any enterprise that collects, stores and
processes data as part of its operations. This book is ideal for business users, data analysts, business analysts,
business intelligence and data warehousing professionals and for anyone who wants to learn Data Mining. You’ll be able
to: 1. Gain the necessary knowledge of different data mining techniques, so that you can select the right technique for
a given data problem and create a general purpose analytics process. 2. Get up and running fast with more than two
dozen commonly used powerful algorithms for predictive analytics using practical use cases. 3. Implement a simple stepby-step process for predicting an outcome or discovering hidden relationships from the data using RapidMiner, an open
source GUI based data mining tool Predictive analytics and Data Mining techniques covered: Exploratory Data Analysis,
Visualization, Decision trees, Rule induction, k-Nearest Neighbors, Naïve Bayesian, Artificial Neural Networks, Support
Vector machines, Ensemble models, Bagging, Boosting, Random Forests, Linear regression, Logistic regression,
Association analysis using Apriori and FP Growth, K-Means clustering, Density based clustering, Self Organizing Maps,
Text Mining, Time series forecasting, Anomaly detection and Feature selection. Implementation files can be downloaded
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from the book companion site at www.LearnPredictiveAnalytics.com Demystifies data mining concepts with easy to
understand language Shows how to get up and running fast with 20 commonly used powerful techniques for predictive
analysis Explains the process of using open source RapidMiner tools Discusses a simple 5 step process for implementing
algorithms that can be used for performing predictive analytics Includes practical use cases and examples
Data Mining for Business Analytics Galit Shmueli 2016-04-22 Data Mining for Business Analytics: Concepts, Techniques,
and Applications in XLMiner®, Third Edition presents an applied approach to data mining and predictive analytics with
clear exposition, hands-on exercises, and real-life case studies. Readers will work with all of the standard data
mining methods using the Microsoft® Office Excel® add-in XLMiner® to develop predictive models and learn how to obtain
business value from Big Data. Featuring updated topical coverage on text mining, social network analysis, collaborative
filtering, ensemble methods, uplift modeling and more, the Third Edition also includes: Real-world examples to build a
theoretical and practical understanding of key data mining methods End-of-chapter exercises that help readers better
understand the presented material Data-rich case studies to illustrate various applications of data mining techniques
Completely new chapters on social network analysis and text mining A companion site with additional data sets,
instructors material that include solutions to exercises and case studies, and Microsoft PowerPoint® slides
https://www.dataminingbook.com Free 140-day license to use XLMiner for Education software Data Mining for Business
Analytics: Concepts, Techniques, and Applications in XLMiner®, Third Edition is an ideal textbook for upperundergraduate and graduate-level courses as well as professional programs on data mining, predictive modeling, and Big
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Data analytics. The new edition is also a unique reference for analysts, researchers, and practitioners working with
predictive analytics in the fields of business, finance, marketing, computer science, and information technology.
Praise for the Second Edition "…full of vivid and thought-provoking anecdotes... needs to be read by anyone with a
serious interest in research and marketing."– Research Magazine "Shmueli et al. have done a wonderful job in presenting
the field of data mining - a welcome addition to the literature." – ComputingReviews.com "Excellent choice for business
analysts...The book is a perfect fit for its intended audience." – Keith McCormick, Consultant and Author of SPSS
Statistics For Dummies, Third Edition and SPSS Statistics for Data Analysis and Visualization Galit Shmueli, PhD, is
Distinguished Professor at National Tsing Hua University’s Institute of Service Science. She has designed and
instructed data mining courses since 2004 at University of Maryland, Statistics.com, The Indian School of Business, and
National Tsing Hua University, Taiwan. Professor Shmueli is known for her research and teaching in business analytics,
with a focus on statistical and data mining methods in information systems and healthcare. She has authored over 70
journal articles, books, textbooks and book chapters. Peter C. Bruce is President and Founder of the Institute for
Statistics Education at www.statistics.com. He has written multiple journal articles and is the developer of Resampling
Stats software. He is the author of Introductory Statistics and Analytics: A Resampling Perspective, also published by
Wiley. Nitin R. Patel, PhD, is Chairman and cofounder of Cytel, Inc., based in Cambridge, Massachusetts. A Fellow of
the American Statistical Association, Dr. Patel has also served as a Visiting Professor at the Massachusetts Institute
of Technology and at Harvard University. He is a Fellow of the Computer Society of India and was a professor at the
Indian Institute of Management, Ahmedabad for 15 years.
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